
Hello Friend! Neighborhood House is a nonprofit that I 

love because they serve low-income families on the 

West Side of Salt Lake City. This year the world-wide 

spread of COVID-19 has impacted the kids and adults 

they serve, causing many family members to lose their 

jobs and thus, suffer hardships as they try to support 

their loved ones. Because these have been 

particularly challenging times, Neighborhood House 

needs your extra help to bring joy to this Holiday 

Season. There are many ways for you to help! Please 

find more details here: 

https://nhutah.org/give/holidays2020 

Thank you! 
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